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March – Spring Fever 
Here we are in March and boy oh boy, do we have a 
case of ‘Spring Fever’. There are lots of events in 
March, as we move forward and get ready for the upcoming riding season.  
Starting on the 5th is the Washington District Rider Education Workshop in 
Buckley.  This is always very informative and you can always learn something 
new.  On the 12th is the Washington District Bowling challenge in Centralia 
hosted by Chapter Z.  All of the chapters get together and see who can 
bowl the best game.   You don’t have to win to get the trophy, sometimes 

you just get it.  Also don’t forget Daylight Savings time on the 13th.  Spring FORWARD!  SaWeet!  Good time to 
check your smoke detector batteries at the same time, as you update your clocks.  Then we move on to our an-
nual fundraising event SurfWatch 2016 in Ocean Shores.  If you have not registered, please do so as soon as 
possible, as we really want you to attend and have some fun.  The flyer/registration is on our Chapter E website 
or you can register in person at the event.  This is on 18-20th of March and is looking to be a excellent oppor-
tunity to spend time with your Chapter E family.  This is also the weekend of the Clam Festival in Ocean Shores, 
so there will be lots to do and see this weekend for sure.  For our scheduled events, we have lots of fun, start-
ing with our Friday night ‘Bon Fire’ at the beach, the scavenger hunt, the Family Fun Center for golf and arcade 
games, our world famous potato bar with all the toppings and our ‘in the bag’ auction, followed by our live auc-
tion, and our dessert competition. Looking forward to seeing all of folks and especially the deserts, YUM!  
Should be an amazing time.  This year we are also bringing back the mopeds, for those who have missed that 
and we will setup an obstacle course down on the beach for those hardy souls, who want to give it a try.  They 
appear to have newer mopeds now, so this should be really fun.  You can also do the scavenger hunt on the mo-
ped if you like.  Barb and her crack team of Chapter E members are working really hard to put on a great event 
this year.  If you would like to volunteer to help, please let us know.  There is a lot of fun to be had in volun-
teering your time and skills into making this event a fun time for everyone.   
 
We also have our dinner social this month at Rooney’s in Woodinville on the 24th at 6PM.  We have had some 
great new locations the last couple of socials, so please come and join us as we try these places out.  The last 
two have been fantastic, and will get added to our list of great places to go.  Figure we do the dinner social the 
day before ‘Good Friday’, if you know what I mean.  Last but not least, if you have some idea’s please send them 
along and we will try to incorporate them into our overall social schedule.  We already have a few ideas, like 
trampoline dodgeball, roller skating, etc.  We are always looking for events that our membership can come and 
enjoy, even if they cannot participate, but they can cheer on others in the group.  If you come, you will have fun 
and is that not what it is all about. 
 
Remember, if you see something that you think the Chapter would like to do and/or see, please feel free to let 
us know.  We would be happy to take any and all ideas and suggestions to ‘our’ chapter membership to see if this 
is something we can all do as a group.  This is YOUR Chapter, so please send all of your suggestions along and we 
will see what we can do to incorporate those into our Chapter gathering and events. 
 

Till next month—Shiny side up and see you at the ocean!! 

 

John & Barb 

From our Chapter Directors 

 

March 2016 

“Friends for Fun, Safety and Knowledge” 

No Chapter Gathering  

This month! 

Come down to   

Surf Watch! 
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GWRRA  

HAPPENINGS 

 2016 Calendar of Events 
 

 

March 18-20, 2016 – SurfWatch 2016, Ocean Shores, Washington.  We can start 
 making reservations now at the Polynesian Resort in Ocean Shores for this year’s 
 fun.  Here is the contact info:  Polynesian Resort,  615 Ocean Shores Blvd Ocean 
 Shores, WA. Phone: 1-800-562-4836.  Tell them you are with the ‘Goldwing Chapter’ 
 to get your room booked.  Flyer/Registration for the event  
 
 
April 9, 2016—Spring Fever Run  Leaves from Everett Power Sports  
 8:00—11:00  AM.   Lunch included with registration.  Follow the link for more  
 information. 

 

April 17, 2016—Chapter N Annual Brown Bag Auction,  Click on this link for more  
 information.  This is always lot’s of fun. 
 
 

May 14, 2016—Chapter Q Crazy Mountain Ride.  This is a great ride and Chapter Q has  
 another great ride planned.  Plan to be there 

 
 

May 27-30, 2016—Don’t have plans for the Memorial Day Weekend?  The Desert Spring  
 Fling is fantastic time!  Chapter L always takes care of everyone.  Here is the flyer  
 for more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.gwrra-wae.com/Flyers/2016/2016_SurfWatch%20Registration.pdf
http://www.gwrra-wae.com/Flyers/2016/2016_Spring_Fever_Run.pdf
http://www.gwrra-wa.org/Flyers/2016/2016_WAN_BrownBag.pdf
http://www.gwrra-waq.org/flyers/
http://www.gwrra-wa.org/Flyers/2016/2016_WAL_Desert.pdf
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Rider Education 

 

Wow! It has really been raining the last few weeks.  Still, I know that all of us are 
getting cabin fever.  So, let’s go riding by being as prepared as we can be.   

Remember to bring all of your gear, this includes your raingear, several weights of 
gloves and clear and dark faceshields.  Consider using an anti-fog shield.  As the 
weather warms your faceshield fogs us quickly.   

There are several options out there.  I have tried treated cloths and creams that 
you apply on the faceshield.  They work ok for a while be eventually these products 
don’t hold up for the whole day.   

I have had great luck with two products.  The first one is called ‘Fog City’.  This 
thing is installed on any faceshield and creates a double layer.  This is effective in 
preventing a fog even with the faceshield closed.  Recently I have started to use a 
pinlock secured item that is fitted onto an HJC pinlock shield.  It creates a double 
layer with a silicone bead around the edges.  So far this has performed well.  Both 
products are prices at a moderate $25 or so.   

When it’s raining really hard, it great to be able to fully close the shield and see 
clearly out of it.  If you have been dealing with this issue, try one of these products 
and chances are you will be satisfied with the results. 

Now get out there and ride!  Spring is coming! 
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If we have missed any announcement, birthday or anniversary please email Leah Gray or Barb & John with dates, 
names and information.  If you have pictures and/or stories, please attach them to your email. 

Cares & Concerns:   Please remember to inform Leah Gray of any cares or concerns you  have or if you are aware of 
other members in need of support.  If someone is ill or incapacitated or simply is in need of a friendly hug or support, 
please let us know.  We really do want to know if you are OK or in need of anything.  

 

John & Barb Smith @ allabout_98019@outlook.com  

Leah Gray             @ lfsvr57@aol.com 

 

If you have pictures to add to the Chapter E Website please email John and Barb,  
Chapter E Webmaster@: allabout_98019@outlook.com 

 

 

 

 Steve & Charlene Lee      11 

 Joe & Freda Downs      20 

 Ron & Violet Urquhart              24 

  

      Jim Wartchow                  24 

     David Steik          25 

   Happy Birthday Happy Anniversary 

March Celebrations 
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Chapter Directors 

John & Barb Smith 

 

Store Managers 

Christie Pelican 

 

Treasurers 

Charlene Lee 

 

Ride Director 

Bob Spencer 

 

Mileage Coordinators 

Karla & Scott Edwards 

 

Historians/Photographers 

Ron Johnson 

 

Chapter Greeter 

Ron and Violet Urquhart 

 

Newsletter Editor 

Mike & Lynn Briggs 

 

Cares & Concerns 

Leah Gray 

 

Membership Coordinator 

Ron and Violet Urquhart 

 

Web Designer 

John Smith 

 

 

Dinner Socials Coordinators 

Bill and Caryl Estes 

 

 

 

 Gold Wing   

Road Riders  

Association 

www.gwrra.org/ 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Region I Staff 

http://www.bigskyregioni.org/ 

 

 

Region Directors Cheri and Terry Huffman 

Assistant Directors Don and Sharon Weber 

Rider Educators Don and Christine Eide 

Membership Enhancement Bob and Becky Minor 

Asst. Membership Enhancement Bill & Nancy Lea 

Leadership Trainer Greg Hintz 

Treasurer Diana and Fred Borke 

Webmaster Mark Bridge 

Newsletter Editor Maria Muirbrook 

Communications Officer  Donna Deskin 

Vendor Coordinator  Mary Hunter 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Washington District Staff 

http://www.gwrra-wa.org/ 

 

 

WA District Directors Reggie and Chuck Porter 

Asst. District Directors Anna and Wally Wallingford 

Asst. District Directors Garry and Maxine Alexander 

District Trainer Roy and Pearl McKenzie 

District Treasurer Mike and Bijou Whilte 

Membership Coordinator Ron and Violet Urqhart 

District Rider Educators Dennis and Terri Black 

District Motorist Awareness Vic Parr 

District Webmaster Brad Kane 

District Couple of the Year Ron and Violet Urquart 

District COY/IOY Coordinator Ted and Debbie Moore 

District Ambassador Gary and Diana Domas 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 

 

2 3 
I want you to be 

Happy day! 

4 5 

6 

 

7 

 

8 

 

9 

 

10 

 

11 

Happy Anniversary 

Steve & Charlene                           
Lee   

12 

 

13 14 15 16 

 

17 

St. Patrick’s 

      Day 

 

18 

Surf 
Watch 

19 

Surf Watch 

20 

Happy Anniversary 
Joe & Freda Downs 

21 

 

22 23 

 

24 
Happy Anniversary 

Ron & Violet Urquhart 

 

Happy Birthday 

Jim Warchow 

 

25 

Happy Birthday  

David Steik 

 

26 

 

27 

     

 

 

  

   

28 

Something on a 
Stick Day 

29 30 

 

31 

 

 

 

 

                                March

2016
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4th Saturday 8:00AM A-Seattle Old Country Buffet, 25630 104th Ave. SE,  Kent, WA  98030 

1st Saturday 8:00 AM B-Bremerton Bremerton Airport Diner, 8830 State Hwy 3,  Bremerton, WA 98312 

2nd Sunday 8:30 AM D-Aberdeen Duffyõs Restaurant, 1605 Simpson Ave, Aberdeen, WA  98520 

3rd Saturday 08:00AM Eð Bellevue Kenmore Lanes, 7638 NE Bothell Way, Kenmore, WA 98018 

2nd Tuesday 6:00 PM H-Lynden Fairway Restaurant, 1726 Front St, Lynden, WA 98264 

3rd Sunday 8:00 AM I-Olympia Hawks Prairie Restaurant, 8306 Quinault Dr, Lacey, WA 98516 

2nd Saturday 9:00 AM L-Kennewick Red Lion, 2525 North 20th Ave, Pasco, WA 99301 

1st Saturday 8:00 AM M-Yakima The Branding Iron Restaurant, 61311 Hwy 97,Toppenish,  WA 98948 

3rd Sunday 8:00 AM N-Spokane Golden Corral Restaurant, 7117 N Division, Spokane, WA 99208 

4th Saturday 8:00 AM O-Port Orchard Bremerton Airport Diner, 8830 State Hwy 3,  Bremerton, WA 98312 

3rd Saturday 1:00 PM P-Longview  Sizzler Restaurant, 936 Ocean Beach Hwy, Longview, WA 98632 

2nd Saturday 8:00 AM Q-Puyallup Lady Luckõs Cowgirl Up 14114 Pacific Ave, Tacoma, WA   

1st Saturday 9:00 AM R-Walla Walla Smithõs Restaurant, 1425 W. Pine St, Walla Walla, WA  

1st Thursday 6:00PM V-Auburn Trotters Restaurant, 825 Harvey Rd, Auburn, WA 98001 

1st Saturday 8:00 AM X-Vancouver Hometown Buffet, 7809 B NE, Vancouver, WA 98686 

2nd Friday 6:30 PM Y-Enumclaw Krain Corner Restaurant, 39929 264th SE, Enumclaw, WA 98022 

2nd Saturday 6:00 PM Z-Centralia Country House Restaurant, 4040 Hwy 506, Toledo, WA 98591 

GWRRA Washington District Chapter Gathering Sites 
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http:www.goldwingfacts.com/ 

http://www.aboutmotorcycle.com/ 

http://www.tourkingcovers.com/shop/ 

http://www.msf-usa.org/   

http://www.soundrider.com/ 

http://www.wingstuff.com/index.php 

http://www.goldwing-world.com/GL1800.htm 

http://www.gl1800riders.com/ 

http://www.tulsaenterprises.com/1800.html 

http://www.ridelikeapro.com/ 

 

Some Useful Gold Wing Links 

http://www.goldwingfacts.com/
http://www.aboutmotorcycle.com/
http://www.tourkingcovers.com/shop/
http://www.msf-usa.org/
http://soundrider.com/
http://www.wingstuff.com/index.php
http://www.goldwing-world.com/GL1800.htm
http://www.gl1800riders.com/
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Spring Fever Run 
 

 

April 9, 2016 

36.ɯ-ɯȜƕƔƔȭƔƔɯ&ÙÈÕËɯ/ÙÐáÌɯ6ÐÕÕÌÙÚ 

$15 Rider or $25 Two up 

Registration with coffee and doughnuts opens at 8:30 a.m. with last bike out at 10:00 a.m. 

Leaving from Everett Power Sports 215 SW Everett Mall Way, Everett, WA 98204 

%ÙÌÌɯÓÜÕÊÏɯÞÐÛÏɯ×ÙÌ-ÙÌÎÐÚÛÙÈÛÐÖÕɯȹ,ÜÚÛɯ

ÉÌɯ×ÖÚÛÔÈÙÒÌËɯÉàɯ ×ÙÐÓɯƕȮɯƖƔƕƚȺɯ.ÙȮ 

ȜƙȭƔƔɯËÖÕÈÛÐÖÕɯÛÖɯɁ1ÐËÌɯÍÖÙɯ*ÐËÚɂɯÖÕɯËÈàɯÖÍɯÙÐËÌ 

Make check out to GWRRA Chapter E and mail with section below to: 
Bob Spencer, 19428 4th Dr. S.E.  Bothell, WA 98012 

 

6ÌɯÚÜ××ÖÙÛɯɁ1ÐËÌɯÍÖÙɯ*ÐËÚɂ %ÖÙɯÔÖÙÌɯÍÖÙÔÚɯÖÙɯÐÕÍÖÙÔÈÛÐÖÕɯÎÖɯÛÖɯÞÞÞȭÎÞÙÙÈ-ÞÈÌȭÖÙÎ 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I agree to hold harmless the GWRRA and all participants of this event, for any liabilities due to any injury or loss due to participation thereof. I 
agree to conform to the rules governing this event and to be responsible for all my actions while involved.  Amount enclosed $   

 

Rider  Signature  Chapter or Org.   

 

Co-Rider  Signature  Chapter or Org.     

 

http://www.gwrra-wae.org/

